Hernando County 2040 Comprehensive Plan Public Hearing

March 6, 2018 Joint Hearing of the
Local Planning Agency and
Board of County Commissioners

Below is a link to the March 6, 2018 public hearing. Please scroll down to Agenda Item F-2 for
separate links to the attachments. On March 6, 2018, the Local Planning Agency/Board of County
Commissioners voted to transmit the transmittal packet to the Department of Economic Opportunity
(DE) and review agencies for review and comment.

http://hernandocountyfl.igm2.com/Citizens/Detail Meeting.aspx?1D=1669

FAWPDATA\CPAM\2040 Plan HCBCC\Website Link To 03.06.18 Public Hearing.Docx



